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The recode manual only contains information for standard variables, which explains why you
didn't find S414, which is a country specific variable. For country specific questions, the variables
are generally named and coded in the same way as they were on the questionnaire. The variable
will have a leading "SH" if the question was asked at the household level, a leading "S" if asked at
the women's level, and a leading "SM" if asked at the men's level. 

If you reference the questionnaire in the appendix of the final report, you will see that S414 is
question no. 414 in the Woman Questionnaire (see below).

File Attachments
1) Q414.jpg, downloaded 1218 times
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